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Recommendation: 

That Township of Huron-Kinloss Council hereby receives for information Report TR-

2024-03-17 prepared by Jodi MacArthur, Treasurer.  

Background: 

Section 284(1) of the Municipal Act, 2001 requires an itemized statement of 

remuneration and expenses paid in the previous year to be provided to Council. 

Discussion: 

The report details a total of $189,035.15 paid to members of Council by the 

Township in 2023.  It also lists payments of $2,365.48 from the Conservation 

Authorities to members of Council, $500.00 in annual remuneration to Police 

Services Board representatives and $0.00 paid to members of the property standards 

committee. 

Financial Impacts: 

The total amount of remuneration and expenses paid to members of Council has 

increased from 2022; $189,035.15 compared to $136,729.36 in 2022. 

Strategic Alignment / Link: 

Not applicable; legislative requirement. 

Respectfully Submitted By: 

Jodi MacArthur, Treasurer  

 



Report Approved By: 

Mary Rose Walden, Chief Administrative Officer 


